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To our Fellow Red Knights Brothers and Sister 

Have you ever heard a member say, “What do we get for our $17.00 dues?”  Well, besides the ability to say you 
are a member of the Worlds Largest Firefighter Motorcycle Club and the fellowship of 10,000 members from 
around the world and many other reasons too numerous to detail, you are now going to receive a no-cost to you, 
Yes FREE TO YOU, $4,000.00 Accidental Death and Dismemberment policy just for being a member in good 
standing!  Sounds too good to be true, but it’s real, very real!  

The Blue Knights Motorcycle Club, American Legion, Maine State Federation of Firefighters, and many other 
service-based organizations are already receiving this policy through American Income at no cost to you, in 
fact, they pay your premium as a “Thank You” for your service.  We have been selected to participate in this 
exclusive program and we could not be happier for our members!  Who would not want $4,000 for free in case 
of the unfortunate?  

The only information we provide to American Income is your name and mailing address, that’s it! NO emails, 
NO phone number, Nothing more!  They will snail mail you a letter that gives you the information about the 
policy and there will be a postcard in there to request more info if you so choose.  If you don’t want anything 
further then don’t send the postcard in for additional information.  Simple as that, you will still receive the 
$4,000 Accidental Death and Dismemberment policy either way.   

No one is turned down for this coverage and there is no health screening, everyone qualifies when they are a 
member in good standing.   

If you do NOT want to be contacted by the insurance provider by mail, please send your name to 
treasurer@redknightsmc.com before August 22nd with “do not share my contact information” in the subject line.  
You will be opted out of this program and you and your family will not receive this benefit.   

Unfortunately, with the insurance laws around the World, this program is only available at this time to US and 
Canadian members.  We will continue to pursue the expansion of this program to other regions worldwide.   

If there are any questions, feel free to ask your International Secretary and he will obtain the answers for you. 
More information will be sent out by American Income with further information.  Again, we are very pleased to 
have this opportunity and to enhance our benefits for our Members! 

 
Thank you.   

 
 Loyal to Our Duty  
  
President Joey Powell and the entire International Board 
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